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While in general I would support this proposed bill, please consider that fly fishermen 

often purchase or tie their own flies with natural products of feathers and fur.  Most of 

us are strong environmental activists and use fishing techniques that support the 

health and restoration of our Oregon fisheries.  So please consider an exemption in 

this bill for materials used in the making or selling of the flies used in this sport.  

Thank you. 


